NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION
BRAZORIA COUNTY GROUNDWATER

CONSERVATION DISTRICT

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Notice is hereby given that the Meeting of the Board of Directors for the Brazoria County Groundwater Conservation District scheduled for 4:00 p.m. on Thursday, February 14, 2019 in the District Office, Courthouse West Annex, 451 N. Velasco Street, Suite 140, Angleton, Texas is hereby cancelled.
Further, the Public Hearing to consider permit and permit renewal applications scheduled for Thursday, February 14, 2019 at 4:00 p.m. is also hereby cancelled.  Notice is specifically given to:

	Permit
	Southview Baptist Church
	23003 S.H. 288
	Rosharon
	1,000,000
	Public Supply

	Permit
	DGOGALVIN-BRAZORIA
	1824 C.R. 99
	Alvin
	500,000
	Public Supply

	Permit
	Peltier Custom Builders
	733 Spur 28
	Danbury
	1,000,000
	Commercial

	Permit
	Dow Chemical Company
	1 Bayou Rd
	Lake Jackson
	1,000,000
	Commercial

	Permit
	DGOGALVIN-BRAZORIA
	3322 FM 2611
	Brazoria
	500,000
	Public Supply


Applications scheduled for public hearing will be re-scheduled for hearing at the next meeting of the Board of Directors of the District scheduled for Thursday, March 14, 2019 at 4:00 p.m. in the District Office.  
Sherilyn Plentl

General Manager
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